
Welcome to the Merrimack Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church. We are 
glad you chose to worship with us today. Our speaker today is Jose Santana. 
Do you desire Bible Studies, baptism, a pastoral visit or prayer? Please see the 
Pastor or one of the Elders. 

Thought Spot: The Comforter that Christ promised to send after He ascended 
to heaven is the Spirit in all the fullness of the Godhead, making manifest the 
power of divine grace to all who receive and believe in Christ as a personal 
Savior. There are three living persons in the heavenly trio; in the name of these 
three great powers—the Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit—those who 
receive Christ by living faith are baptized, and those powers will co-operate with 
the obedient subjects of heaven in their effort to live the new life of Christ. 
Special Testimonies, Series B, No. 7, pp. 62, 63. (l905) 

Church Events This Coming Week 

Today 10:00 AM Sabbath School 
 11:20 AM Worship service 
 3:00 PM Adventurer Meeting-Dress Uniform 
Tomorrow 11:00 AM Pathfinder - Swimming & Gym Activity 
 2:30 PM Ruth Crispo Memorial Service 
Monday 7:00 PM Nominating committee 
 7:00 PM Book of Daniel Bible Study 
Wednesday 7:00 PM Mid-week Discipleship Study 
Thursday 7:00 PM Church Board 

Announcements 

KINDERGARTEN is in need of teachers for Sabbath school ASAP.  
If interested please contact Joanie Reiss at jereiss@gmail.com 
or call 978-621-6886. 
 
Prayer and Fasting Second Quarter 2018:   Today we will join together for a 
time of prayer.  The focus this quarter will be Interceding for our Marriages (with 
special prayer time for singles, too).  Fasting is optional and for as long as you 
desire. Please join us at the front of the sanctuary right after the service.  The 
time you stay is up to you.  We usually spend at least 2 hours. 
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Worship Celebration 
The power of the Spirit 

 

 

Praising His Name 
Worship Host’s Greeting  Andreas Goelzer 
Praise Songs Carine Bonfim, Alice Gutu, & Irene Maranga 
 This Is the Day #98 
 Sweet Sweet Spirit #262 
 When I Survey #154 
 Lord I Lift Your Name 
 Power in the Blood #294 
 He Is Our Peace #109 
Congregational Prayer  Jared Arika 
Gifts of Worship  Darien Santana 
 Church Budget 
 Offertory  Juan Infante 

Proclaiming The Word 
Children’s Corner  Angela Santana 
Scripture Lesson  Arianna Bikombe 
 John 3:5-6 
Worship in Song   Brenden Chery 
Sabbath Message  Jose Santana 
 The work of the Holy Spirit 

Dedicating Our Lives 
Hymn of Dedication          Carine Bonfim, Alice Gutu, & Irene Maranga 
 Fill My Cup Lord #493 
Prayer of Dedication   Jose Santana 
Worship Host’s Benediction  Andreas Goelzer 
Postlude  Juan Infante 

                                                   

     

                     

Hushed voices and muted phones enhance our worship experience. 

mailto:jereiss@gmail.com


Future Church Events 

Every Sat 10:00 AM Sabbath School 
Every Sat 11:20 AM Worship service 
Every Mon 7:00 PM Book of Daniel Bible Study 
Every Wed 7:00 PM Mid-week Discipleship Study 
Apr 14 1:00 PM Fellowship Dinner 
 2:00 PM Pathfinder staff meeting 
 4:00 PM Pathfinder - Meeting Dress Uniform 
Apr 21 9:30 AM Prelude Praise practice 
 3:00 PM Adventurer Meeting/Sleepover-Dress Uniform 
Apr 22 10:00 AM Adventurer Bike Rodeo 
Apr 28 9:00 AM Men's Ministry Breakfast 
 9:30 AM Prelude Praise practice 
 5:00 PM Pathfinder - Sleepover Field Uniform 
Apr 29 7:00 AM Pathfinder - Sleepover 
 
Please visit our web site for additional calendar information: 
http://www.mvsda.org/Calendar/ 

Giving Hearts:  March To Date Report 

Offerings  Received Monthly Budget 

Church Budget $8,071.00              $5,846.00 

 

Bulletin information should be sent to email: sassy898@gmail.com or phone 
Vivianne Lewandowski at 603-893-7141. Items submitted each week by 7 p.m. 
Wednesday evening will be considered for inclusion in the bulletin. 

 

Here to Serve 
Audio/Visual   ............................. Andreas Goelzer ........................... 603-236-9423 
Deacon ....................................... Gary Patch .................................... 978-314-9970 
Deaconess ................................. Natalie Connolly ............................ 978-957-6528 
Elder ........................................... Steven Dovich ............................... 978-494-0519 
Membership Clerk ...................... Joan Reiss..................................... 978-256-1671 
Pastor ......................................... Kevin Robert.................................. 774-219-2995 
Recording Clerk ......................... Sue Markin .................................... 978-957-6384 
Sabbath School .......................... Aaron Teckie ................................. 978-658-2633 
Treasurer ................................... Marge Patch .................................. 978-640-4949 

Merrimack Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church 
408 Broadway Road, Dracut Massachusetts 01826-2707 

978/454-9226 *** http://www.mvsda.org/ 

 

Sunset Tonight 07:18 PM Next Friday 07:25 PM 
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Announcements Cont. 

Pastor Away: The Pastor and his family will be away on vacation from the 
12th-21st of April. Please see one of the elders in the interim for any important 
issues. 

Many Thanks: The Journey has again come and gone. Only God knows what 
impact it had on the visitors who came through. Thanks to all who took part in 
any way. Please keep the results of the journey in your prayers. I personally 
met many individuals that were moved by the experience and wanted prayer. I 
also met some who were searching for a church. You never know what God is 
going to do. Blessings Pastor Robert 

Men’s Ministry: would like to announce that we will be managing potluck for 
next Sabbath, April 14.  Please see Derrick Foreshaw with any questions. 

Greater Boston Academy: Last week we mentioned the great needs GBA has 
for financial support. We are looking to become a much bigger giver to the 
school in the next few months. Overall the conference plan is to have our 
church as well as many more dramatically increase our giving, for us it is a little 
more than $24000 a year. Though that sounds like a lot it would only take $25 a 
month for 100 people to accomplish this. Please keep it in prayer as additional 
giving to the evangelizing of our young people. 

Teen Prayer Retreat Update:  Dates:  April 27-29.  Early registration ends 
April 4.  Please contact Rita McCall at ritalmccall@gmail ASAP if you would like 
to attend. 
 
Prayer Requests:  Do you have a prayer request?  There is a prayer box in the 
foyer of the church.  Fill out a request form, fold it, and put it in the box or e-mail 
the prayer team at: prayer@mvsda.org and the prayer team will bring your 
request before the Lord. 
 
Dracut TV: The Church Service today will be recorded and portions of the 
service will be broadcast on the local access channel (Cable TV), Internet and 
other media.  For questions or other issues, contact the Audio/Visual Team. 
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